
 

 
 

 

  

 

George M. Suhy Grant Update 
At the June 13, 2018 Village Council Meeting, legislation was passed amending the George M. Suhy 
Grant.  A homeowner may now receive three grants in a five-year period; however, if three 
different improvements are made within a year, the homeowner may apply for grant 
reimbursement for the three projects in the same year, but no further reimbursements will be 
made during the five-year period.   
 

In order to qualify for a grant, a property owner MUST SUBMIT AN APPLICATION IN ADVANCE of 
the qualifying improvement being started.  The Building Commissioner must be permitted to 
inspect the property BEFORE the qualifying improvements are made.   
 

If you need further clarification, please contact the Building Department at 216-641-7020 during 
normal business hours Monday through Friday.   
 

 

 

From the Building Department 

Pest Control Program 
Pest control services are available by calling Rich or Jeremy Kozlovich at Pest Management, Inc., 
at (216) 661-3553.  Please leave a message with your name, address and nature of problem.  This 
service is free except for termites, bed bugs, and wildlife.  In addition, they will also spray the 
outside of your home in the spring to hinder any unwanted pests from entering your home. 

Bus Trips 
Our Village bus operates one to two times per week for our Village residents, free of charge; 
schedules are distributed with the Village newsletter.  Reservations are required and obtained by 
call the Village Hall at (216) 641-7020 before 8:30 a.m. on the morning of the trip.  For a Saturday, 
trip, please call the Village Hall before 3:30 p.m. on Friday.  All trips leave approximately at 9:00 
a.m. unless otherwise noted.  In addition, pick-ups and drop offs are made at the resident’s home.  
Please note that there is a $5.00 non-resident fee. 
 

New Residents  
If you recently moved into our Village, we need your help!  Please contact the Village Hall during 
normal business hours with your name, address and phone number so we can update our records. 
You may also email the information to Lee Ann at l.schoeffler@cuyahogaheights.com.    
 

Newsletter  
If you wish to submit information for our newsletters, please make sure that it is turned in to 
Wendy Heinzman by the 15th of the month, to be included in the following month’s newsletter. 
Please email the information to w.heinzman@cuyahogaheights.com.  
 

West Side Market 
Don’t forget the West Side Market trips are the first Saturday of the month.  The bus will pick up 
residents at their home beginning at 7:00 a.m.  Shoppers will have a couple of hours to enjoy all 
the market has to offer.  The bus will depart the market at 9:45 a.m. to bring you back to your 
residence.  Residents must register by calling the Village Hall no later than 3:30 p.m. on Friday, 
the day before the trip.  Please also note that children 15 years of age and younger must be 
accompanied by an adult.  Our next trip is scheduled for December 1. 
 

 

From the Village Hall   
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